
       
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day is June 18th! 
 

Have a Safe and Happy Father’s 
Day!

 

Juneteenth is June 19Th  

JellyBeans Closed Monday 19th 

              

As a reminder, please send your child in tennis 

chose or shoes that protect their feet and toes 

during outdoor summer play,  Thank you very 

much! 

 

 
All JellyBeans Child Care Centers Will Be Closed on 

Monday July 4th in Observance of the Holiday!

 

 

If you have any concerns or suggestions, please 

feel free to contact us! 

 
Hughesville: 301-274-1000 – jellybeanscdc@gmail.com 

Waldorf:  301-705-9795 - jellybeansexcel@gmail.com 
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We will continue to send ‘Take & Make 

At Home Projects’.  Please complete 

the projects with your child and send 

it back to school for clasroom display. 


